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The Sharples family ensures our children are 
resilient learners, healthy and aspirational 
citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as 
a result of an enriching curriculum. The school 
community will make a difference by fostering 
respect and tolerance of each other as unique 

individuals. 

Attendance figures this 
week: 
Reception - 98.4% 
Year 1 - 96.7%  
Year 2 - 93.1% 
Year 3 - 93.1% 
Year 4 - 95.9% 
Year 5 - 91.3% 
Year 6 - 92.6% 
 

  

 

. 

Punctuality - the school day 
starts at 8.50am and children 
may arrive from 8.40am.  
Please help your child to be 
on time, thank you.  
 

 

From September, the cost 
of a school dinner will rise 
to £2.40 per day (£12 each 

week). 

 Y6 Production will take 
place on Wednesday, 20 
July at 2pm, Y6 Leavers’ 
Presentation will be at 
9.15am on Thursday, 21 
July. More details to 
follow. 

 We will finish school at 2pm 
on the last day of this term, 
Friday, 22 July and return 
to school on Tuesday, 6 
September, start time 
8.45am. 

Tuesday after school library session 
There will be no Library session next week (Tuesday, 19 July).  Please make 
sure that children return their books to the box in their classroom. 
 
Bolton Library Summer Reading Challenge 
Bolton Library are taking part in the National Summer Reading Challenge.  
This is a good way to ensure your child is still reading regularly.  Some of the 
benefits are:  
 It allows children to become more independent in their reading when 

choosing books and encourages using imagination and empathy to 
explore a text beyond the page. 

 It takes place at your local library and is a brilliant opportunity for extra-
curricular activity. 

 It keeps children reading over the summer, ready for their return to 
school in the autumn, and supports the successful transition between 
year groups and key stages. 

 

Online payment for school dinners will be available from 
mid-September using the Weduc app.  Each child will 

have their own ‘purse’ where money can be deposited.  
Some parents did not take up the original invitation to join 

and will be sent another to register.  We will be offering 
sessions early in September to help parents with the 

process.  More information to follow. 

 

From September 
2022, our 
Teaching 

Assistant, Mrs 
Owen will be 
known as Ms 

Knight. 

Congratulations to Mrs 
Tomlinson who has 
given birth to a beautiful 
baby boy weighing 8lbs.   
We all can’t wait to 
meet Ryder George. 

 

Hot Weather 
 

Children to have hats and water 
bottles in school and sun-cream 

applied before school.  
Reasonable adjustments will be 
made regarding the amount of 

time spent outside if the 
weather is very hot.  School will 

follow the local authority 
recommendations with 

classrooms ventilated.  We 
have been advised that lunches 

may differ due to the heat. 


